
Sabbath, March 06, 2021

Welcome & Invocation Pastor Justin Howard

Children's Story Kurt Schneider

Worship through Giving Rodney Worley
Budget Rec'd Over/Under

2020 Year-to-Date Special Music Higher Ground Regina Pozzi
Church Budget $16,200.00 $11,608.05 ($4,591.95)
TCA $10,382.00 $7,122.00 ($3,260.00) Congregational Prayer Kurt Schneider

This week's offering: Church Budget The Spoken Word Pastor Justin Howard Pastor: Justin Howard (336) 979-2258; jhoward@carolinasda.org

"You Can Do This!" Church website: 

Hebrews 4:14-16 Treasurer: Rodney Worley (336) 830-2365; rworley@tullockmanagement.com

Today 6:18 PM Clerk: Olivia Butner (336) 705-7603; odsbentley@aol.com

Next Friday 6:24 PM Bulletin: Anne O'Donnell (336) 577-6382; wsfirstsdachurchbulletin@gmail.com

SUNSET CALENDAR

PROFILES OF GENEROSITY

ANNOUNCEMENTSPRAYER REQUESTS WINSTON-SALEM FIRST SDA CHURCH

THE CHURCH AT WORSHIP

 Tri-City Academy mortgage as well as the school itself, 
that God would bless their efforts to care for our children 
and provide a great education for them.

 Chris and Amy Meadows; Lyme disease.

Please join us here at church for our Worship Service at 11:00 
am. The service is also live streamed on YouTube and 
Facebook. Look for Winston Salem 1st SDA on either platform 
to find us.

All Sabbath School classes are on Zoom, at 9:30 am. 

Prayer Meeting meets on Zoom at 6:00 pm every 
Wednesday. 

The link for Sabbath School and Prayer Meeting is the 
same, and it is sent to everyone on Friday. If you are not on our 
mailing list, please send an email to Anne O'Donnell at

Thank you for your continued commitment to giving. You 
can return your Tithe and Offerings in one of several ways:

1. Mail: PO Box 25563, Winston-Salem, NC 27114 

OR  c/o 7052 Orchard Path Dr., Clemmons, NC 27012

2. Online Giving: see note below

3.  Church Drop Box. Located at the church entrance on the 
Family Life Center side.

Offering Envelopes: Anyone needing offering envelopes can 
have them mailed to their home. Contact Rodney Worley, 
Treasurer at rworley@tullockmanagement.com or call (336) 
830-2365 and leave a message.

Please send prayer requests to 
WSFirstSDAChurchBulletin@gmail.com

wsfirstsdachurchbulletin@gmail.com

So. Fork Elementary School needs our help. We will 
once again collect food to give them every month. Please 
put your donated items in the area by the water fountain 
at church. Needed are: spaghetti and sauce; canned 
vegetables; canned tuna or chicken; ramen meals; boxed 
cereals; mac 'n cheese, etc.

The Outreach Ministry Team will give Care Packages to the
homeless today! Meet us at the church at 2 pm to help us
prepare the bags, and/or at 3 pm to distribute them. We will do
this once every month from now on. More details, including
the list of items needed, can be found on our website on the
Ministries page under menu item Grow.

The Prayer group of mothers praying for our adult children 
meets on Wednesdays. You can choose one of two sessions: 
at 6:00 am or 7:05 pm. To access the prayer room, dial (848) 
220-3100, then enter 197210#. Please invite and pass along 
the info to anyone else you know who would like to join us. 

We will be starting a new topic and book in Prayer Meeting 
on March 17: Journey to the Heart of God by Joseph Kidder. 
You won't want to miss this opportunity to grow in your 
relationships to God and others, to bless and be blessed. If you 
want a copy of the book please let Pastor Howard know.

www.wsfirstsda.org


